
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

March 29, 2019 

 

CAP/Marketing Board Meeting Scheduled 
 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Arkansas State Marketing Board for Recyclables and Compliance 

Advisory Panel (CAP) will conduct its first quarterly meeting on Thursday, April 4, 2019, in 

Conway. Members will attend the Arkansas Recycling Coalition Summit at Virco Manufacturing 

(1701 Sturgis Road) from 9 a.m.–noon. The Board meeting will follow from 1–3 p.m.  

 

Meeting topics include an overview of ADEQ’s asbestos program, a legislative update, and 

development of the Board’s 2019 statewide outreach plan.  

 

The Marketing Board advises and assists ADEQ with finding and maintaining markets for recyclable 

materials in Arkansas. CAP is a federal program that was established to help small businesses with 

their air permits. 

 

CONTACT: press@adeq.state.ar.us 
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